

Príomhfheidhmeannach - Caoimhín Ó Lobhaois Chief Executive - Kevin Lewis

28th January 2020

To the parents/guardians of children and adult learners who attend the following schools/colleges/centres under the patronage of WWETB:

- Bridgetown College, Co Wexford
- Bunclody Vocational College, Co Wexford
- Coláiste an Átha, Kilmuckridge, Co Wexford
- Coláiste Abbáin, Adamstown, Co Wexford
- Creagh College, Gorey, Co Wexford
- Dungarvan College Coláiste Dhún Garbhán, Co Waterford
- Enniscorthy Vocational College, Co Wexford

- Kennedy College, New Ross, Co Wexford
- Meánscoil San Nioclás, An Rinn, Co Waterford
- Selskar College, Wexford
- St Declan's Community College, Kilmacthomas, Co Waterford
- St Paul's Community College, Waterford
- Waterford College of Further Education

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)/Adult Learner,

The Teachers Union of Ireland (TUI) has notified WWETB that, following a ballot, all TUI members have been directed to take strike action on Tuesday 4th February 2020. On that day, pickets will be placed on workplaces where TUI members are employed.

The above-named schools and colleges have a substantial number of teachers who are members of the TUI. Following a detailed assessment of the implications of the strike action on the operation of all WWETB schools, it has been reluctantly decided that WWETB cannot guarantee the health and safety of students on the premises on that day.

Therefore, we are informing you that no students should attend any of the schools listed above on Tuesday 4th February.

WWETB schools will be open as normal to receive students on Wednesday 5th February.

Yours faithfully,

Kevin Lewis
Chief Executive

Pevin Lewis









